CITY OF APPLETON

HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

VML ppIEIom Bt 920) 832-6 920) 832-5845 human @applet
- - umanresgurces@a eton.or
@ Appleton, Wi 54911 ® (R20r832 6458 (920} @ = 9

To: Human Resources/Information Technology Committee, and Appleton Common Council
From: Human Resources Director, Jay Ratchman 77{
Date: October 7, 2022

Re:  Appleton Housing Authority (AHA) continuation on City of Appleton (COA) health, dental, long-term
disability, and voluntary insurance plans until December 31, 2022

On December 16, 2020, the Common Council renewed the MOU between the COA and AHA to continue AHA’s
participation in the City of Appleton fringe benefit insurance programs until December 31, 2022.

The parties involved (COA and AHA), recently met and confirmed that the MOU would be ending on December
31, 2022. The AHA is planning to transition to vendors for these types of benefits after December 31st. In
summary, this MOU will terminate at the end of 2022.



